
Glebe Public  School  

 
 

Week 7,  Term 4,  
2018  

 
Fr iday,  November 30  

Calendar 

November 
 
Friday 30th 
Headstart Finishes 
 
 
December 
 
Wednesday 5th 
Thank You Morning Tea 
Friday 7th  
KA’s Assembly 
Tuesday 11th 
Presentation Assembly 
12th to 14th 
Year 6 Camp 
Tuesday 18th 
Semester 2 Reports go 
Home 
Wednesday 19th 
Last Day of School 
 
Merry Christmas! 
 
Happy New Year! 
 
 
January 
 
Tuesday 29th 
School Development Day 
Wednesday 30th 
Years 1 to 6 Start School 
Kindergarten Best Start  

GLEBE  MATTERS  

In 4B 

Last week, 4B were visited by Unlce John. He told us all about the didgeridoo. We learned 
how it was played, how circular breathing is performed and how to make one. We also     
discussed the different sounds we can make with the didgeridoo and which animal each of 
the sounds are for.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Glebe Public School,  Derwent  Street ,  Glebe,  NSW, 2037   Phone:  96604548   Fax:  9552 1703  
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Newsletter via the School’s Email 

Glebe Matters is now delivered to parents via email from the school’s email 

address. Please let us know if you would still like a paper copy, or just duck 

into the office and grab one. Also, please let us know if you received it in    

multiple email addresses, and advise us which one to use. 

Thank you! 

glebe-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

mailto:glebe-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.glebe-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/glebeps/
mailto:Glebe-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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School Rules 

Be Safe 

Care for Others 

Respect Property 

Learn Together 

 

Principal’s Message 

It was great to see so many people attend the last P&C meeting for 2018. On behalf of 
the staff at Glebe Public School I would like to thank the P&C their efforts and         
unwavering support of our school. Thank you! 

The inaugural Da Glebe Da Vincis Art Show was a wonderful success. Thank you to 

the teachers, students and P&C for all their hard work in preparation, and thank you 
to  everyone who attended. Thank you also to  Made in Italy for generously donating 
all that delicious pizza. Yum! What a great event! 

Glebe Public School is growing to 14 classes next year, and as such, we require        
another classroom. A demountable will be delivered on site very soon. It will be placed 
between A block and B block towards the Derwent St fence. 

 

“The more that you read, the more things you will know. The more that you learn, 
the more places you'll go.” Dr. Seuss 

Have a great weekend! 

Melinda Sikora 

melinda.sikora@det.nsw.edu.au 

Peer Support 
Week 8 – Good Winners 
 
In Peer Support this week children will be focusing on the skills of winning in a friendly way 
and coping with losing. The children will participate in various activities and discuss how to 
accept the outcome of a game, no matter what it is, in a friendly way in order to maintain 
those friendships. 
 
During the week encourage your child to practise these skills in all aspects of life - whether it 
be weekend sport or choosing what to watch. 

Artists of the Week 

Mrs Sikora, By April Chesher  Mr Blakeney, by Guy Nanakhon 

mailto:melinda.sikora@det.nsw.edu.au
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Our Shared 

Vision 

To nurture confident, 

capable, resilient 

students who are 

inquisitive about the 

world and learn with 

meaning and purpose. 

P&C News 
 

This week's meeting 
Cheers to those who attended our final meeting for 2018, particularly the Assistant 
Principals and teaching team, led by Mrs. Sikora, who took us through the paces of 
what's been going on in classrooms and behind the scenes. The take-home message 
is that Glebe PS is moving onwards and upwards. Thanks for all that you do! 
 
Art Show volunteers - Cheers! 
Thanks to Cate and her team of troopers for organising the catering for this week's 
school Art Show. The teachers spent weeks organising the event and helping their 
students create beautiful class murals, testament to their creative spirits. A lovely 
evening was had by all as we perused the artistic talents of Glebe kids and enjoyed a 
free meal. Shout-out to Made in Italy (madeinitaly.com.au) for the mass pizza        
donation! 
 
End of year get-together 
Tradition dictates that the P&C should arrange an evening of drinks, nibbles and  
plenty of laughs to celebrate the end of another school year during the month of  
December. An email poll was sent out via the Friends list this week to determine the 
date that works best for most people, and once this has been determined we will 
post the date, time and place here and via the list. Our end of year get-together is 
generally a low-key affair, and all are welcome to join. 
 
Cheers 
Rachel - VP 

Da Glebe Da Vincis  

Thank you all for joining us yesterday at Da Glebe Da Vincis! It was a 

beautiful event, and the art works were simply spectacular.  

madeinitaly.com.au
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Centipede Family Pantry 
Thank you to all the families who donate to the Glebe Family Pantry.  The much  
needed items this week are in bold. 
 

Maths Puzzle 

 

How many triangles can 

you find? 

 
Food 

  
pasta 

pasta sauce 

rice 
stir fry sauce 

noodles 

wraps 

bread 

rice cakes 
rice crackers 

cruskits 

pizza sauce 

peanut butter 
honey 

tea 

coffee 

milo 

cornflakes 

jam 

baked beans 

spaghetti 

tinned tomato 

tinned soup 

little cans of tuna 
sultana packets 

long life milk 
Christmas foods 

  

 
Personal 

  
lice treatment 

roll on deodorant 
spray deodorant 
adult toothbrush 

adult toothpaste 

kids toothpaste 

kids toothbrush under 5 

kids toothbrush over 5 

tampons 

pads 
band aids 
ear buds 

face wipes 

shampoo 

conditioner 
soap 

sunscreen 

 
 

 Household 

  
Household 

washing powder 
dishwashing liquid 

dishcloths 

toilet paper 
tissues 

 

  Important Information 

 
Each week a call out for 

items that the Pantry 
needs will be listed in 

Glebe    Matters and an   
invitation for people to 

donate. 
People can drop off 
items to Centipede    
between 7am-6pm, 

Monday-Friday's  during 
term. 

The pantry will be open 
for access during       

Centipede opening 
hours. 

It's located near the sign 
in table in Centipede. 

People can either help 
themselves to items in 
the pantry or contact 
one of the Centipede 

staff who can put       
together a bag of items 

for you. 
 

THANK YOU! 
  

 

 

Please remember that 

no dogs are allowed on 

the school grounds. 

Thank you! 

mailto:glebe-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:glebe-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
http://www.glebe-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
http://www.glebe-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
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If you think you might be interested in the above at Glebe PS, please contact the school.  

glebe-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Thank you! 

 

Want to learn to play basketball? City of 

Sydney Basketball Association are our local 

association providing learn to play programs 

and competitions for all ages and levels. 

Visit their website for more details on 

School Holiday Camps and ‘Aussie Hoops’ 

learn to play classes:  

www.sydneybasketball.com.au 

mailto:Glebe-p.schools.nsw.edu.au
http://www.sydneybasketball.com.au/


If you are interested in joining the skateboarders at Glebe PS next year, please contact Stacey 

directly. 

stacey@totemskateboarding.com 

Thank you! 

mailto:Stacey@totemskateboarding.com

